
Whitehall Jr.- Sr. High School
87 Buckley Road

Whitehall, NY 12887

publicoutreach@chpexpress.com
chpeexpress.com/contact 

between
6pm – 8pm

Monday,
February 13Using proven technology and a 

fully-buried transmission line, CHPE 
will deliver renewable power to New 
York, aiding the transition to a cleaner 
energy grid, improving air quality, 
and providing millions in new county 
and school tax revenue, all while 
preserving Washington County’s 
scenic landscapes and vistas. We hope 
to see you on the 13th to answer your 
questions and help you learn more 
about the project.

You can always reach us at:
(800) 991-CHPE (2473) or
publicoutreach@chpexpress.com

Please join us for a

PRE-CONSTRUCTION
OPEN HOUSE

CHAMPLAIN HUDSON POWER EXPRESS PROJECT


